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Summer Hours Ending 

Our standard operating hours have
resumed as of Tuesday, September
2nd.

Mon - Thu: 9AM - 9PM
Fri: 9AM - 6PM
Sat: 9AM - 5PM
Sun: Closed

Photography Exhibit: Jill
Mudge and Charles Walla
Reception: Wednesday, September 3,
6:30PM
Photos on display during September 
 
Jill Mudge's exhibit "Horses of the
West" is part of a new body of work
she is currently pursuing: "Wild Horses
of America". Mudge studied
photography at the Minneapolis
College of Art and Design. She
considers herself a fine arts
photographer and enjoys taking photos of landscapes, nature, wildlife and horses.

Charles Walla is displaying "Scenes of Greece". Upon retiring from a 40 year career in
technology, Walla reinitiated his passion for photography. He has been studying his art
form at the New Hampshire Institute of Art.

Create Goals with Soul

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjJB2T0EHb0_PYjpkaQz5gvGQOzwM_e_0ubTf6Hl2stau7VERvatjK5uv5UusvOuisaTAc4idcZbG_m5Qhe2-Y-9P8PpSRuvAki_CzJ_OJAzsXnBd1pOEBLtDUJ1Q_ektcA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjAK98-4SWFxGjrzUB3c-iRATPKO2ij55_6vhfeBQWmvdt8O-rWAgx1kXzJjcnjOltYQXQ6tk7FhAVDZD5fUzIwxpva2HQVX7AYGpliTHyPah9xemVqrO9V3zBWoF80H3KHKIS-VbH6I9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjGEu4vsyV7oLXMtcvqTEds1h3ClVgvaXFCd2eKDYIp16rxMKkIeepHn_wRbs6-K_BNYzMqgmr-EFz121aekXqP4V8OMuJ4hq1AxzQpn5cR4FCJVQ0CcQ92KyF7-osIBvHQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjGEu4vsyV7oLx9OF-Lgj06HKJ30HFKxO5UeeQJmzOAiiT-2JpTUn0iDMtssGLEc-FzNcQ9270mP9PxKKvgyntNHnXfbk0gTtd2B1Ui2heswCEW0ncpminuXrHoRaCfTCJMvR8F4h9UokJejiM5328E2zeaPuarrhVw==&c=&ch=


Tuesday, September 9, 7PM 

Join Master Certified Life Coach Diane
MacKinnon, MD for a program
exploring how you can set goals that
feel good and are within your control to
achieve. In this presentation, you'll
explore different ways to set goals that
feel good from start to finish. You'll be
led in some exercises together and
you'll leave with a path toward at least
one major goal that feels not only joyful,
but doable!

Please pre-register online or by calling 886-6030.

Walking Tour of Genealogy
Resources
 Friday, September 12, 1:30PM

This month's meeting of the library's
genealogy club will be a tour of the
library's genealogical resources and
holdings. A special part of the tour will
be visiting the Bernard Manor Archives
Room in the basement of the library.

All are welcome - we have a great mix
of experts and new researchers at our
meetings!

Concert: Halfway to St.
Patrick's Day
Wednesday, September 17, 7PM

Irish Balladeer Paul Carroll grew up in
Dublin and later emigrated to Australia,
where he was a founding member of
that nation's premire Celtic band,
Poteen. He has made his home in NH
for over a quarter century and is
currently bringing his music to local
audiences with a program he calls
"Raised on Songs and Stories". 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjPnUamiPlfXZyUNLOTZpIn_nNt8wlB0xe1RceTs8iJZxcyk2iOQH0Zm6vPFP1JpoqvzNlsjAm4gnvkULDKxnxS3dMVIOuvGtgMVHjvZZKF7LHTCeEtFCm0MAqF-5mlqtM91zl78gqVhCafq16i___vuJGRwx0enT8tjx1jQbrbnhtntyN5c8YQQZFxsW_96ckd9uUM8UlZWMK7EW7aO2bzr2hQ_-Ca2Z3rndWz8vRabZT5F2oOlIRXGqHsUuhMF-WGceJWl6OnCU&c=&ch=


Family Game Night
Monday, September 29, 5:30PM 

Our new program for all ages: join us
for a night of board and card game fun.
Stop by for a few minutes or stay the
whole evening. The library will supply
Scrabble, Monopoly, Chess, Checkers,
Life, and many more. Card players are
also welcome to come play classic
card games such as Bridge or
Cribbage. Games from home are also
welcome.

Chromebooks Now Available

RML Cardholders can now surf the
web from anywhere in the library with
our new Chromebooks. Sign out a
Chromebook for in-library use at the
Reference desk and find a quiet
corner, a comfy chair, or bring it to the
Children's Room and use it while your
children are having fun at our programs
or on the kids' computers.
Chromebooks also have some apps
available, and you can save files to a
USB drive.

Chromebooks do not have Microsoft Office products and cannot be used for printing.

Children's Fall Programming
Sign up starting August 25 

All programs begin during the week of
September 8th. Please register online
for programs requiring pre-registration.

Registration Required Programs 

Movers and Shakers (ages 13-23m) - Tuesdays, 9:30AM
Toddler Time (age 2) - Wednesdays, 9:30AM or Wednesdays, 11AM
Story Time (ages 3-5) - Mondays, 10AM or Thursdays, 1:30PM
Pajama Story Time (ages 3-5) - Thursdays, 6:30PM

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xl9nDt2tIZt9gpIw_otpEdfJ37qfv97LhUAwyG0upOpJo8DvWvyTjK91jBFoNQeUt4skpqIzm0YXoazL1gLetCjXHUJC8cpT9G9-cU5Uk9HBcK6RpL4OAZsejhifGDOJUTuw9jvT7fxncOtamvUAB9lnnldok27bQPxZ1jKnRp0IYgD9VNSEFbSdLEIFsU6vhbJY3maDd2ouoRbwHwSBz94wF0Pvq00-N0QbWACzJ5C53fSgA76uRFBQHpgAeeaY&c=&ch=


Book Bunch (grades K-2) -
Tuesdays, 4PM
Area 194: The Quest for Aliens
(ages 6-10) - Wednesdays,
6:30PM
Imagination Creation (ages 8-
11) - Thursdays, 4PM
Libro Fiesta (grades 1-5) -
Mondays, 4PM

Teen Fall Programming
One Time Programs

No registration required. Come to both
or either. 

Tech Deconstruction
Thursday, September 11, 2:15PM

Want to see what's inside of
technology? Now's your chance. At this
program we'll be taking apart all kinds
of donated machines using
screwdrivers, hammers and other
tools.

Tech Reconstruction
Thursday, September 25, 2:15PM

We'll take all those pieces of electronics that were dismantled at the previous program
and glue them into modern art.

Ongoing Programs

No registration required, just drop in on the day.

Fandom Tuesdays
Every Tuesday, 2:15-4PM

Teen Takeover At Your Library
Every Wednesday, 2:15-4PM

Pokemon League
2nd Saturday (September 13), 10-11:30AM

Gaming Club
2nd Saturday (September 13), 12-4PM



Second Hand Prose
Sunday, September 14, 11AM - 3PM
Thursday, September 18, 5PM - 8PM 

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the Friends. You
may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter via the ramp at the
rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and gently used books are NEEDED and
may be brought to Second Hand Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

The Friends will resume their regular meetings after the summer break on Tuesday,
September 14, 7PM at the Rodgers Library. All are welcome. 

Additional
September Events

Paper Techniques
3D Journal Covers
Thu 9/4, 6:30PM
 
Garden Club  
Thu 9/11, 3PM

Free Film
Heaven is for Real
Thu 9/11, 6:30PM 
 

Book/Film Discussion 
The Book Thief  
Film, Tue 9/16, 11AM
Disc, Tue 9/16, 1:30PM 

Computer Workshop 
Beginning Excel
Tue 9/16, 1:30PM
Intermediate Excel
Tue 9/23, 1:30PM
Advanced Excel
Tue 9/23, 1:30PM 

Family Film
Muppets Most Wanted
Sat 9/20, 1PM

Beading Group
Sat 9/27, 11AM-3PM

Drop In Stitchers
Fridays, 9:30-11:30AM


